
 

 

1 December 2014 

 

Proposed Revised Access Arrangement for the Mid-West and 
South-West Gas Distribution Systems  
 
REVISIONS TO THE PROPOSED REVISED ACCESS ARRANGEMENT 

The Economic Regulation Authority (Authority) has received ATCO Gas Australia Pty Ltd’s 
(ATCO’s) response to the Authority’s Draft Decision on the proposed revised access 
arrangement for the Mid-West and South-West Gas Distribution Systems (GDS).   

ATCO submitted its revisions to the access arrangement for the GDS to the Authority by the 
close of the extended revision period, 4:00 pm (WST) on Thursday, 27 November 2014.  
Rule 60 of the National Gas Rules allows ATCO to submit additions or other amendments to 
its access arrangement proposal to address matters raised in the Authority’s Draft Decision.  
The Authority’s Draft Decision detailed reasons why ATCO’s proposed revisions to the 
access arrangement for the GDS were not approved.  The Authority outlined 45 amendments 
it requires to enable it to approve ATCO’s proposed revisions to the access arrangement for 
the GDS.   

The documents submitted by ATCO include an updated proposed revised access 
arrangement, access arrangement information and other supporting information for the GDS.  
Copies of these documents are available on the Authority’s website.  ATCO has also provided 
the Authority with confidential supporting information, which will be assessed by the Authority 
to determine whether it contains sensitive information that cannot be published. 

PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS 

In its notice published on 24 November 2014 which extended ATCO’s revision period, the 
Authority advised that it had extended the public submission period from 4:00 pm (WST) on 
Tuesday, 23 November 2014 to 4:00 pm (WST) on Monday, 12 January 2015.  Interested 

parties are invited to make submissions on the Authority’s Draft Decision and ATCO’s 
revisions to the proposed revised access arrangement by this closing date.  

Submissions should be marked to the attention of Tyson Self, Assistant Director, Gas Access. 

Email address:  publicsubmissions@erawa.com.au 

Postal address:  PO BOX 8469, PERTH BC WA 6849 

Office address:  Level 4, Albert Facey House, 469 Wellington Street, Perth WA 6000 

CONFIDENTIALITY 

In general, all submissions from interested parties will be treated as being in the public 
domain and placed on the ERA website.  Where an interested party wishes to make a 
submission in confidence, it should clearly indicate the parts of the submission for which 
confidentiality is claimed, and specify in reasonable detail the basis for the claim.  The 

http://www.erawa.com.au/gas/gas-access/mid-west-and-south-west-gas-distribution-systems/access-arrangements/proposed-access-arrangement-for-period-2014-2019
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publication of a submission on the ERA website shall not be taken as indicating that the 
Authority has knowledge either actual or constructive of the contents of a particular 
submission and, in particular, whether the submission in whole or part contains information 
of a confidential nature and no duty of confidence will arise for the Authority. 
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